
Nominations for senators  
will run April 1 – April 15.
Nominations and elections for the Professional 
Staff Senate and Council of University System 
Staff are now being held! Nominate someone, 
or yourself.
Nominees must be exempt staff employees 
and have been employed at UMBC for at 
least one year (hired on or before 4/15/16).

QUESTIONS? 
Contact Ashley Waters, PSS Vice President, 
awaters@umbc.edu, or ask a fellow senator.
The list of current senators can be found on 
our website, pss.umbc.edu.

To nominate someone, visit:
my.umbc.edu/groups/pss

What is the  
Professional Staff 
Senate (PSS)?
We represent you! We are 
the official representative 
body of professional, or 
exempt, staff employed  
at UMBC.

What do we do?
We provide a forum for 
discussing issues involving 
or of interest to exempt staff 
members, such as academic 
and administrative policies. 
Some of these topics have 
included FLSA, campus 
climate, employee benefits, 
and state budget updates 
and impacts.

We work diligently to 
maintain and contribute to 
community life at UMBC by 
organizing events for staff 
and volunteering for non-PSS 
sponsored events. Each 
member serves on selected 
subcommittees of their 
choosing regarding certain 
policies or procedures.

THE PSS WANTS YOU!
BECOME A PROFESSIONAL STAFF SENATOR.


